
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Filipino Parent Support Group is sponsoring an important 
educational topic for all English-speaking families.  

 
Saturday, June 19, 2021 

From 10 am to Noon 

TOPIC: Alternatives to Conservatorship 

 Presented by Aimee Delgado, Clients Right Advocate 
Conservatorship is a subject that is brought up in school and parents want to ensure the safety 

and wellbeing of their child.   Please come to learn more on this very important topic.  
 

After the presentation stay in zoom for our parent-to-parent support forum.  
 
 

 

For any questions or help to connect to zoom, call SG/PRC staff Xochitl Gonzalez  
(909) 868-7738; xgonzalez@sgprc.org or TEXT Cristina Macasaet at (562) 619-0872 

 

Click on Link to Join us through Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82901336933  

Meeting ID: 829 0133 6933 

By Telephone: +1(669) 900-6833 then add 82901336933# 
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